
National strike on 19 May
 Portugal 

The Portuguese public service federation, FNSFP, has called a national strike for 19 
May along with a national demonstration in Lisbon. This is part of the continuing 
campaign by the unions in the federation to defend pay, public sector workers' 
rights and quality public services.
Read more at > FNSFP
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